
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Please join us on 
Wednesday, May 11th 
5:00-8:00 pm 
 

Bring your family and neighbors and join your Stone 

Bank School friends for dinner and frozen custard. 

A portion of the proceeds will support the Stone 

Bank School 5th grade students who will visit 

Washington DC in June, 2016. 

Stone Bank School 

5th Grade DC Trip 

Culver’s in Hartland 
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